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August 31, 2015 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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Centurylink"' 

REDACTED 

RE: CenturyLink's Confidential Response to Stafrs 2015 Lifeline Report Data Request 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Enclosed for filing is CenturyLink's confidential response to Bob Casey's memo dated July 
30, 2015 regarding 2015 Lifeline Report Data Request. CenturyLink claims the 
information provided is proprietary confidential business information in accordance with 
Section 264.107 and 364.183 (1), Florida Statues. 

This Notice requires that the information be treated as confidential while on ftle at tbe 
Florida Public Service Commission and further that the information be returned as 
required by Section 364.183, F.S. 

Please acknowledge receipts and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this 
letter and returning the same to writer. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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~usan S. Masterton 
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SUSAN S. MASTERTON 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
315 S. Calhoun St., Suite 500 
Tallahassee. Fl 32031 
Tel: 18501599·1560 
Fax: (850)224-0794 
susan.masterton(Qlcenturvlink.com 
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ATTACHMENT 1: Responses to the following questions 
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1 of1 

REDACTED 

Centurylink's Response to FPSC Lifeline Data Request 
Attachment 1 

8/28/2015 
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